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Date  : March 25, 2024 

From : Roger Régimbal Executive Director 

Objet  : Activity Report 

 

Since the meeting activities have been at a standstill. I dealt with issues that stemmed from that 

meeting and emerging issues. I also monitored like-minded organizations and forwarded the 

information where it was deemed necessary. 

 

1. Correspondence 

The President sent out two letters to Members Although he did respond to many emails. No 

correspondence received. 

 

2. Financial 

The March 15, 2024, report shows minimal expenditures. Our total assets are $146,709.    

I will set up the budget for next year. Will be approved following the April Board information 

meeting. Good News from Johnson! 

 

3. Membership 

Membership is set at 88 234 members. 

 

4. Corporation Canada 

In keeping with the non-for-Profit Corporations Act, I have filed the Annual Return Report and 

updated the Membership of the executive.  

 

5. AGM 2024 

Preparations are going well. I will have to send reminders as only four people have registered. 

Thank you, 

 
Roger Régimbal  

Executive director 
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